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Neste, David E - DNR

From: Neste, David E - DNR
Sent: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 11:19 AM
To: 'Mott, Andrew'
Cc: 'brittany.nienow@aecom.com'
Subject: Waupaca Foundry Co Plant 4 (BRRTS #02-38-584102) Site Investigation Workplan

Andrew, 
 
I have reviewed the SI workplan submitted for the above-referenced site and concur with the outlined investigation 
activities. The sampling of MW-7 for the limited listed set of parameters to confirm the ATC analytical results is 
acceptable at this time. However, based on analytical results, additional sampling could be required. 
 
This email serves as your notice to proceed. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks, 
Dave 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Dave Neste 

Hydrogeologist – Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E. County Road Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh, WI 54901 
Cell Phone: (920) 362-2072 
david.neste@wisconsin.gov 
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